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Mission Statement
Wright Elementary School emphasizes the dedication of home, students, school, and community to provide a quality education in a safe learning environment.
 
Philosophy of Wright Elementary School
We believe …
· Student achievement, emotional well-being, and social development are our top priorities.
· Excellence in education is a partnership bridging students, home, school, and community.
· Instruction must be current, engaging, challenging, and equally accessible to all students.
· A rigorous standards-based curriculum and specialized programs are foundations for success.
· Competence in technology is critical for equal access to communication, information, and enhancing instruction.
· All learners achieve their maximum potential in a safe, respectful, and supportive environment that recognizes, values, and accommodates unique abilities and interests.
· An effective educational system anticipates, plans, and acts in response to a changing world.


	The Upcoming Week:
Math- We will review our place value unit. Students will bring home a study guide to review for Friday’s test. 
ELA- We will continue our novel this week, Superfudge. Students should review chapter questions at home to study for Friday’s quiz on the book. I will have individual conferences with students this week in order to review their writing from last week.
Science- Students will have a quiz on shadows and the sun on Wednesday (originally set for last Friday, September 4). We will also spend time in the lab this week discovering moon phases. Oreos should make this lesson very interesting for all students!
Social Studies- We will continue to study the Native Americans this week. I look forward to introducing students to the Great Basin and Northwest Coast natives. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The newsletter will be posted each week to the classroom webpage noted in the column to the right. Please feel free to contact me anytime you have questions about what is going on in our classroom! ~Mrs. Spence

	



	
		Please visit our new classroom webpage at http://wrightpandas4.weebly.com/. You can also access this site by going to our school website and clicking on the 4th grade class page.

Although we will not have Wordly Wise quizzes on spelling or vocabulary this week, it would be great to get a head start on lesson 3 for next week.

Superfudge quiz on Friday! We will review for this quiz in class. Students can also study chapter questions at home.

Science quiz on Wednesday (effects of the sun and shadows- study guide sent home last week)!

No School on Labor Day Monday, Sept. 7
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